CLASS OF 2025

Parent Information Night
When: 9/28/21 (6:00-7:00 pm)
Where: Virtual Meeting

A special 9th grade parent meeting is scheduled to review
graduation requirements, programs and policies here at

Golden Valley High School. There will be a Q & A after the
presentation by Principal, Sal Frias and Lead Counselor,
Ashley Thomas. The link to the virtual meeting is only

being sent to 9th grade families.

Questions? Contact the school at

(661)298-8140 \’.f‘




